
51 

 

Culture, Recreation and Emergency Services 
Parks & Landscape Services Division 

 
 
To the Chairperson and Members of the 
South East Area Committee 
 
 

 
Re: Proposed Mural on the block wall adjacent to the ‘Hive’ in Herbert Park  

 

 
 
I wish to advise the members that it is proposed to use the block wall, adjacent to the ‘Hive’ 
and facing the children’s playground in Herbert Park, to create a mural. 
 
The mural will have a biodiversity theme with plants and animals displayed and it is hoped 
that it will help animate this area of the park and promote the ‘Hive’ and also the rich 
biodiversity within the park. 
 
Preparatory work on the wall will commence shortly and   the mural itself will be applied by 
the end of October. The application of the paintwork is weather dependent so this timeline 
may vary depending on weather conditions over the period. 
 
I have attached a before and after picture of the wall for your information. 
 
 
 
Michael Noonan 
Senior Executive Parks Superintendent 
 

 

 


